
 

ACE Engineering Academy 
Campus Recruitment - 2019 Batch 

 

 

Batch 2019 

Website www.aceenggacademy.com 

Joining Date Will be informed Later 

Location PAN INDIA 

Job Title Asst. Manager - Academic  Relations 

Eligible Degrees B.Tech  (All Branches) 

Roles & 
Responsibilities 

 Supports the marketing manager in carrying out various strategies and 
tasks. Compiles, analyses, and reports marketing data. Helps maintain 
client relationships. 

 Conducts marketing campaigns and trade shows/ exhibitions to 
promote brand awareness.  

 Works under the direction/guidance of his/her reporting authority to 
help reach the organisation/company's marketing goals and objectives.  

 Research market trends, demographics, pricing strategies, and provides 
all the relevant information that helps managers to develop marketing 
plans & strategies.  

 Analyses marketing data, surveys and other market research to look for 
implementation of new patterns and trends for Sales & Marketing.  

 Stays updated with latest marketing trends, pricing and competitor 
activities for evaluation of the current marketing program for further 
improvements and positive results.  

 Creates graphs, reports, and detailed data analysis using the available 
computer software as guided by his/her reporting authority.  

 Delivers reports on research findings through written documents and 
verbal presentations.  

 Assists in creating and in distribution of the required promotional 
materials, including brochures, blogs, banners, pamphlets, ad posters 
etc., and the relevant marketing aids well within the budget.  

 Provides assistance during the creation of mailers, coupons, website 
content, and other promotional materials in regard to marketing/sales.  

 Helps maintain social media accounts for brands, products, or services 
and the like.  

 Records marketing data in the required format along with related 
financial reports for performing critical evaluations of the market 
inorder to develop new strategies and marketing plans.  

 Helps maintain excellent client relationships through superior customer 
service skills and seminars.  

 Organises and plans the production of all major marketing materials by 
working closely with printers ,sponsors and other involved parties  

http://www.aceenggacademy.com/


Compensation 
(CTC) 

INR 3.0 LPA 

How to Apply? Interested and eligible students need to apply on the link given below latest by  
20th Feb 2019 by 6:00 PM 

Click here to apply 

Late entries will be automatically deleted. 
 

 

 
My Best Wishes are with you! 
 
Dr. Ajay Rana 
Advisor 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYjq486G0wjcMfWIJz7gH-jqG1kOmIBU6pc9MhfAfT-ScS_g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1

